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DEVELOPER
Community Housing
Partnership

PRIMARY DEMOGRAPHIC
Single Adults & Families

TOTAL UNITS
74 units

PROPERTY MANAGER
CHP

SERVICE PROVIDER
CHP

ARCHITECT
Salazar Architects

CONTRACTOR
West Bay Builders

OPENED
1996

IROQUOIS 835 O’FARRELL STREET

Community Housing Partnership acquired the Iroquois in 1995 and redeveloped the
building in partnership with Salazar Architects. This was Community Housing
Partnership’s fourth permanent supportive housing property. The building serves
extremely low income, chronically homeless individuals and families. The building
opened its doors to tenants in 1996.

THE BUILDING

The Iroquois is a five story building built in 1913 and rehabilitated by Community Housing
Partnership in 1996. The building is home to 11 families and 63 individuals, with a total of
74 units. The Iroquois features a support services space and a large, open community
room, and roof deck and garden where tenants grow various decorative plants and host
events. Prior to becoming a supportive housing site, the Iroquois was one of the last
residential hotels that served merchant marines.

AWARDS

2003 MetlLife Foundation Awards for Excellence in Affordable Housing, 2" Place




